Agenda Item II1.7

Bristol Town Administrator

From: Nason, Bruce <Bruce.Nason@vermont.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 12:46 PM

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: new vehicle

Valerie,

It appears Heritage is not having luck finding a 2020 truck at the same cost they quoted, they located one with
more features; the cost would be $37,858. We can wait for 2021 to be built, would be 06-07/2021.

Claremont Ford of New Hampshire, the other quote $34,200, has the truck in stock (as of 10/21/2020).

Can we ask the board for authorization to purchase the truck from NH. They will arrange to have it delivered
to us for the price quoted? Is this something we can accomplish via email? There are a few 2020s left and
appear to be harder to find at this time, according to Heritage. Some dealers that have them are not willing to
trade them to other dealers.

Bruce

Bruce Nason, Chief of Police
Bristol Police Department
72 Munsill Ave

Bristol VT, 05443
802-453-2533 office
802-453-6844 desk
802-349-5027 mobile
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